
 

What a wonderful end to the Autumn term we are set to have!  We hope that you enjoy joining us for all of the 
festive activities that we are holding over the next couple of weeks.  All the staff at Enfield would like to wish our 
pupils and their families a magical Christmas break when it arrives, and we look forward to seeing the children 
when we return on Tuesday 7th January, 2025. 
 
Celebration assemblies- It has been wonderful to see so many of you joining us for our celebration 
assemblies.  These will continue after the new year with the first one taking place on Tuesday 14th January, 8.55-
9.15am.  A reminder that if your child has been selected for an award, you will receive an email on the Friday 
before inviting you to join us.  The children will not know at this point they have been selected, so please 
help us by keeping it as a surprise for them!  We hope to see many of you there to join us in our most 
rewarding assembly of the week! 
 
Christmas at Enfield 
 

 
 



A polite reminder that Enfield Academy is a no mobile phone school.  We are sadly unable to allow 
photographs or videos to be taken during any performances.  Rest assured, each class teacher will take 
photographs and publish them according to the permissions we hold.  Thank you for your understanding 
in this matter. 

 
Attendance 
 

Year Group Attendance for Autumn 
Term 2 so far 

R 97% 
1 95% 
2 96% 
3 97% 
4 98% 
5 95% 
6 96% 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary-  

DECEMBER 
Thursday 5th Christingle celebration Y3 and 4- 9am 
Friday 6th Christingle celebration Y5 and 6- 9am 
Tuesday 10th  Nursery and Reception Christmas play- 2.15pm 
Wednesday 11th Nursery and Reception Christmas play- 9.30am 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play- 2.15pm 
Thursday 12th Year 1 and 2 Christmas play- 9.30am 
Tuesday 17th Christmas parties   KS1 am and KS2 pm 
Friday 20th Christmas Jumper day- Cinema experience 

Break up for the Christmas holidays 2.15pm 
JANUARY 

Monday 6th Staff inset day 
Tuesday 7th Children return to school 

FEBRUARY 
Tuesday 11th Safer Internet Day 
Friday 14th Break up for half term 3.15pm 
Monday 24th Children return to school 

MARCH 
W/C Monday 3rd March Big Booky Breakfast week 
Thursday 6th World Book Day 
Monday 17th and Tuesday 
18th 

Parents Evenings 

Friday 21st  Red Nose Day 
W/C Monday 24th  Spring Performance by Y3, 4 and 5 (dates to be confirmed) 

APRIL 
Friday 4th April Break up for Easter holidays 2.15pm 
Tuesday 22nd Children return to school 

 

 

At Enfield Academy our expectation is that every child is 
in school every day and on time. We monitor attendance 
on a daily and weekly basis and if we have concerns 
about a child who is absent from school we will contact 
the family. Please can we remind you that if your child is 
going to be absent, it is the parents’ responsibility to let 
the school know the reason for the absence – you can do 
this by calling the school office and leaving a message on 
the absence line or speaking to the Admin Team. 
National average attendance for Primary School Pupils is 
96.1%.  Attendance at school is essential to a child's 
ongoing success and it is therefore vital that all pupils 
attend as regularly as possible. 


